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November 19, 2018 

Mr. Ron King, President 
3 Kings Environmental, Inc. 
PO Box 280 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

Re: Notice of Substantial Completion, Contract C1800176 - (Aladdin Plating Site 
Remediation Project, Tacoma, Washington) 

Dear Mr. King: 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) accepts above -referenced contract as 
substantially complete as ofNovember 14, 2018. 

In accordance with the General Conditions of the contract, liquidated damages will no longer be 
assessed as of the date of substantial completion. Ecology is evaluating assessing liquidated 
damages during the timeframe between the contracted substantial completion date October 31, 
2018 and November 13, 2018. 

The final completion date is December 14, 2018 which is established in accordance with Section 
00 72 00 - 6.09 of the project manual. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (360) 407-6256 or 
Mohsen.Kourehdar@ecy. wa. gov 

Sincerely, 

�) 
Mohsen Kourehdar, P.E., Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program, Southwest Regional Office 

cc: Iain Wingard, GeoEngineers, Tacoma Office 
John Zinza, P.E., Contract Officer, Ecology TCP 
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